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Clyde River Hunters & Trappers Organization

P.O. Box 149 ~ Clyde River ~ Nunavut ~ X0A 0EQ
Phone: (867) 924 - 6202 ~ Fax: (867) 924 - 6197
February 9, 2018
To: Whom it may concern.
RE: Baffin Bay Polar Bear Management.
We had our regular meeting last night, the Board of Directors had made a motion to
support the Baffin Bay Polar Bear Management decision. We are in support of the increase of

the Quota for the 3 North Baffin Communities and for the new Ratio system of 1:1.

Therefore the Clyde River HTO in their regular meeting on February 8, 2018 has
supported unanimiously in the decision.

Yours truly,—

Jerry Natanine-Chairperson




